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APPROVED MINUTES
BOARD OF EDUCATION CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING

A Curriculum Committee meeting of the Vernon Board of Education was held on Monday, June 19, 2023.

Curriculum Committee members present: Patricia Buxton, Anne Fischer and Deborah Rodriguez. Karen
Colt was absent.

Administration present: Superintendent Dr. Joseph Macary, Assistant Superintendent Robert Testa and
Director of Teaching and Learning-Secondary Dominique Fox.

1.

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.
Public Comment

There was no public comment.

Personal Finance

The Committee reviewed and recommended the RHS Personal Finance Curriculum for full Board
approval on 06/19/2023.

Spanish II

The Committee reviewed and recommended the RHS Spanish Il Curriculum for full Board
approval on 06/19/2023.

English 10

The Committee reviewed and recommended the RHS English 10 Curriculum for full Board
approval on 06/19/2023.
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World History II

The Committee reviewed and recommended the RHS World History II Curriculum for full Board
approval on 06/19/2023.

US History I

The Committee reviewed and recommended the RHS US History I Curriculum for full Board
approval on 06/19/2023.

Art — Grade 5

The Committee reviewed and recommended the Elementary Art — Grade 5 Curriculum for full
Board approval on 06/19/2023.

Music — Grade 1

The Committee reviewed and recommended the Elementary Music — Grade 1 Curriculum for full
Board approval on 06/19/2023.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Buxton, Ed.D., Board Secretary



